
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    3rd Street Bridge Emergency Repair 
 
DATE: November 10, 2016 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
As you are likely aware, traffic on the 3rd St Bridge has been restricted to the center of 
the bridge for safety reasons.  Goodhue County Engineer Greg Isakson is preparing 
requests for proposals to complete an emergency repair so the full width of the bridge 
and the pedestrian path are open for use this winter. 
 
It is anticipated the cost of repairs will approximate $10,000.  Timing is of the essence 
and we would like approval to accept the lowest responsible proposal and order the 
work. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Approve a motion authorizing staff to accept the lowest responsible proposal to 
complete emergency repairs on the 3rd St Bridge.  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


